
From: Arnold Kamler <akamler@kentbicycles.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/21/2014 7:55:12 AM 
Subject: Thank You

Katherine,

I wish to thank everyone responsible for inviting me to the 3rd Annual First Gentleman's Invitational and for all of the 
hospitality extended to me during my visit.

You have an amazing State and I am proud to be locating our factory to South Carolina.

Thanks again

Arnold
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